
 

 

 
Date: 10 November 2023                    Ref. No.: TCPCL/SEC/2023-24/00078 

 
To, 
The General Manager,     The Manager, 
Corporate relationship department,  Listing department, 
BSE Limited       National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,    Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block-G, 
Dalal Street, Fort,      Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra(E), 
Mumbai-400 001          Mumbai-400 051 
Scrip Code: 543321      Scrip Symbol: TATVA 
 
Subject: Intimation under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 

Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (“SEBI Listing Regulations”) – Annual 
Maintenance Shutdown 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Pursuant to Regulation 30 of the SEBI Listing Regulations, we would like to inform that our 
Company's Ankleshwar plant will be temporarily closed for planned maintenance activities 
in order to carry out impending maintenance of equipment and utilities. This annual 
maintenance shutdown is scheduled to take place from 11 November 2023 to            
21 November 2023. 
 
The purpose of this shutdown is to carry out essential maintenance tasks to ensure efficient 
and safe operations of our Ankleshwar plant. We want to emphasize that this maintenance 
activity has been carefully planned to minimize disruption and downtime. 
 
There will be no adverse impact on our supply commitments during the aforementioned 
shutdown period and also on annual sales as the Company has maintained sufficient reserve 
stock of its products to meet our customers' requirements. Further, in case of sudden 
requirement, the same shall be met from our Dahej plant. 
 
The above information shall be made available on the website of the Company at 
www.tatvachintan.com. 
 
We request you to kindly take the above on record. 
 
Thanking You, 

 
Yours Faithfully, 
For Tatva Chintan Pharma Chem Limited 
 
 
 
___________ 
Ishwar Nayi 
Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 
M. No.: A37444 
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